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Power Distribution Center (PDC models)
product line to be discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing the PDC
Power Distribution Center product line.

This change affects all model numbers starting with PDC, including the following:
- PDC-305

- PDC-305LA

- PDC-309

- PDC-309G

- PDC-318

- PDC-318G

TIMING

New orders for the discontinued models listed above will no longer be accepted after February 17, 2017. Any new orders
received must be for immediate shipment.

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.
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